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currently developing a computer-based writing center videoconferencing link
to provide writing center support to another Owens campus. kkearcher@
owens.cc.oh.us

SArA KimBaLL, Associate Professor with a joint appointment in the Division of
Rhetoric and Composition and the Department of English at the University of
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state’s Excellence in Education Award and numerous publications, including
Writing Centers in Context (Kinkaid & Harris, 1993). Active in the Midwest
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South Central Writing Centers Association, his work has appeared in Writing
Lab Newsletter, The Writing Center Journal, Writing Center Perspectives,
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Martin’s Sourcebook for Writing Tutors (1995), and with Chistina Murphy and
Joe Law, he compiled Writing Centers: An Annotated Bibliography (Greenwood
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Jim UptoN teaches English at Burlington Community High School in Burlington,
Iowa. He is a frequent author of articles about high school writing centers and
serves on the NWCA board of directors. jupton@bchs.burlington.k12.ia.us

RaY WALLACE, a former President of the National Writing Centers Association, is
Professor of English at Northwestern State University in Natchitoches,
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writing center development and is a featured speaker at national and interna-
tional conferences on the issue of technological implementations in education.
He is the co-author of the only fully-funded five-year Title III grant written in
the 1990s. wallace@ct-tel.net



